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AUG 02 2021

From: john Connell <jnconnell@me.com>

To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org> e i,
Date: 7/29/2021 3:34 PM Planning & oervices
Subject: MHRB 2021-0005 (Cole)

We are Jack and Nancy Connell @ 45271 Ukiah ST, Mendocino.

We are pleased to see the plans for the Cole residence especially the garage and attached greenhouse.
We would hope that the Review Board would allow the straight on driveway access at the dead end of
Ukiah Street as this allows a safe entrance in a congested street condition.

Todd is a welcome resident, who brings his professional landscaping into the Mendocino community.
Jack and Nancy Connell



